Dear BHS Cultural Society,

I am writing this letter to express my gratitude for the continuous support and financial help you have given me throughout my four-year journey at the Lebanese American University.

My name is Maysa Abou Khalil, I graduated from Brummana High School in 2017. Brummana High School has always been my second home and a place that I will never forget. As our school motto is "I serve," I hope one day I will be able to serve our beloved school the same way the BHSCS is serving the Brummana High School students. Luckily enough, I was able to receive financial aid from the BHSCS which helped me pursue my career in the education field while maintaining a distinguished GPA of 3.54.

I thank you once a	again i	for all	your	support.
--------------------	---------	---------	------	----------

I Serve

Sincerely,

Maysa Abou Khalil